
COVID-19 update 
The health and safety of staff and clients is our top priority 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

13 March 2020 
 
State Library continues to closely monitor the situation, with daily updates from the State 
Health Emergency Coordination Centre. We remain in the ‘lean forward’ phase of the 
Queensland Health Pandemic Influenza Plan; this means preparing the organisation if the 
situation worsens.  
 

Business continuity  
 
There are no changes to business operations at this time. However, people leaders are 
assessing the ability of staff to work from home should the situation change.  
 

If you are unwell 
 
Please remain at home if you are feeling unwell and talk to your people leaders about any 
health concerns, or if you are being tested for COVID-19. 

 
Travel arrangements 
 
The Department of Environment and Science has advised non-critical business travel should 
be cancelled or postponed. From Monday, until 30 April, all State Library travel will be 
deferred. 
 

Before you leave for the weekend 
 
Just a reminder, we are doing all we can to keep staff and visitors updated and safe. 
Signage has been placed in State Library restrooms emphasising advice on personal 
hygiene.  Sanitizers have been made available for public use and increased cleaning is 
taking place around high traffic areas of the library.  

 

https://www.health.qld.gov.au/clinical-practice/guidelines-procedures/diseases-infection/diseases/influenza/pandemic


 
 

 
 
Useful links 
 

• State Library Pandemic Management Plan 

• Department of Health website 

• Symptom checker 

• Employee assistance service  
 
 
 
 

 

http://www.intra.slq.qld.gov.au/media_folder/publications/who_we_are/planning/emergencies/Pandemic-Management-Plan-V4.0_141118.pdf
https://www.health.qld.gov.au/clinical-practice/guidelines-procedures/diseases-infection/diseases/coronavirus
https://www.healthdirect.gov.au/
http://www.intra.slq.qld.gov.au/people/well-being/assistance/eas

